Association of Firefighters, local 4447

Hello. Thank you for the opportunity to speak today. My name is Dan Alrich, I'm the president of
the International Association of Firefighters, local 4447. We are the full-time members of the
Cowlitz County Fire District number 5, here in Kalama, Washington. As the first responders for the
area of the proposed methanol plant, our members are fully supportive of the building of the
methanol plant. Thank you for your time.



